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You don't often get email from 

Dear Claire Deery

Thank you for your email.

The Danish response was originally sent to you by my colleague Janni Rasmussen, it is with her consent, that I can confirm that the response forwarded
on the 13th of June 2024, is the formal Danish response to the consultation. 

We have not received any other responses to the consultation, even though we acknowledge that the response does not address environmental
matters.

On a different note, we noticed that your procedure has changed a bit, could you kindly provide a brief overview of the new procedure? Mainly with
regards to submitting our responses (registration, use of online-form etc.) and potential follow up (like this email).

Kind regards

Maria Birkholm Søndermark

Espoo Point of Contact for Notification | Landscape and Forest
+

Ministry of Environment
Environmental Protection Agency | Tolderlundsvej 5 | 5000 Odense C | Tel. +

Til: ESPOO (espoo@mst.dk)
Cc: Shoesmith, Marie (
Fra: Outer Dowsing Offshore Wind (OuterDowsingOffshoreWind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk)
Titel: EN010130 - Outer Dowsing offshore wind - transboundary screening consultation response
Sendt: 16-07-2024 14:22

[EKSTERN E-MAIL] Denne e-mail er sendt fra en ekstern afsender.
Vær opmærksom på, at den kan indeholde links og vedhæftede dokumenter, som ikke er sikre, medmindre du stoler på afsenderen.

Dear Ms Sondermark,

Thank you for your response of the 13 June 2024 to the Outer Dowsing Offshore Wind Project.

Please can you confirm whether the response below is also your formal response to the Secretary of State’s consultation with Denmark in accordance
with Regulation 32 of the EIA Regulations?

Many thanks

Claire Deery

Claire Deery (She/Her)
Senior EIA Advisor
The Planning Inspectorate
T 
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Inspectorate








Date/time Received

Representation (Redacted)

13 Jun 2024

Denmark thanks for the notification regarding OWF project "Outer Dowsing" and wants to participate in the
further environmental assessment process.

The notification has been sent for consultation to several Danish authorities and interest organizations and
has been published on the Danish Environmental Protection Agency's website.

Associations/Organisations
- Danish Shipping:

It can be difficult to keep an overview of the various parks and their extents. Therefore with reference to
our previous consultation response regarding same project dated November 23, 2023. repeating our remark
from that time:

For our member shipping company DFDS whch i.a. sailing fram Esbjerg, Hornsea 3 will have a big impact.
To address some of these impacts we would like this to be the ODW project by reducing the northern extent
of the ODW so that it is ensured that DFDS can sail in a more direct line south of Hornsea 3 towards the
entrance to the Humber.



















